

Contact us: Office Phone: 231-773-2812 office@connectionpointmi.com

Office hours: Monday - Thursday: 9am-3pm

Lead Pastor Aaron Gregory: aaron@connectionpointmi.com Children's Pastor Holly Hazekamp: holly@connectionpointmi.com Youth Pastor Chase DeMott: chase@connectionpointmi.com















Things You Should Know!

<u>Prayer Requests</u> can be submitted via the website under the Ministries tab. These prayer requests go directly to Pastor Aaron and are confidential.

<u>Text to Give</u> is available. Please text GIVE to 231-386 -0644 and then follow the instructions given! You can also give online by visiting connectionpointmi.com and click the DONATE tab for a secure transaction.

Thanks for supporting our ministries here at

Thanks for supporting our ministries here at Connection Point.

<u>The Bridge the Gap Fund</u> sign is across from the Café. If you are interested in giving above your tithes/ offerings there is a giving kiosk at the FOR store. Please email the church office for more information.

New Church Directory App is available now! If you need help accessing it please contact the church office and we can work on getting you set up!

Further Reflection for 12/6

- 1. Read Mark 1:1-8
- 2. Why do you think Mark begins with the line he does?
- 3. Read Isaiah 40
 - a. What is the call for the people of God in this text?
 - b. What is the role of the Messiah from these words of Isaiah?
 - c. What is it the message of hope in this text?
- 4. From the Mark passage, describe John in your own words
 - a. Now, describe what John might look like today?
- 5. Define 'repentance' in your own words.
- 6. What might it mean for us to be baptized with the Holy Spirit?

Upcoming Events!

We are gathering together in-person on Sunday's!! We will continue to gather each week and ask that you RSVP. Please use the link on the website or Facebook page to RSVP for upcoming services! https://reopen.church/r/KDqjZtII

<u>Bible Study!</u> "The New Testament in its World." If you are interested, contact the office, see Facebook or check your email! We will start meeting again January 6th.

<u>Connect Groups</u> are going to start to meet! Please contact Holly, the office, or sign up in the foyer to get connected! <u>IMPACT 231</u> will be taking a break until January. Stay Tuned!

GFF Christmas Party is cancelled. If you participated in Mystery Me, you can deliver the gift(s) to the persons house.

December 6, 2020 — Sermon Notes				



Q: What do Santa's little helpers like to eat on a cold day at the North Pole?

A: Elf-abet Soup